
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for the riding of  
Spadina-Fort York, it is my pleasure to present 

 

Falun Dafa  
Association Canada  

 
with this certificate of recognition as you celebrate the occasion of your 

 
 

27th Anniversary 
May 13, 2019 

 
For 27 years, your association has helped people improve their spiritual, 

mental, moral, and physical well-being through meditative exercises and the 
guiding principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Tolerance.  

Wishing your organization all the best for years to come. 
 
 
 
 

 
_____________________________ 

Chris Glover, M.P.P. 
Spadina-Fort York 


